
 Los Ojos de la Familia 
 Emergency Assistance 

==================================================================== 

   

EMERGENCY ASSISTANCE DISTRIBUTION  
  
This week, we were contacted by one of our members, Sandra Vigil, about a young lady, Isabella 
Maldonado, an 8-year-old with pancreatitis.  Her condition requires surgery this month, and she and the 
family will need to spend the next two months in Minneapolis.  This will cause them a great deal of 
financial hardship, and they are asking for any help they can get. We gave them $500 to help with their 
burden. 
If you are interested in helping the family further, please visit her Facebook page  
www.facebook.com/IsabellasJourneyToHealth   

  

 

  

 

  For a full calendar of assistance and scholarship deadlines, visit our website  www.losojosdelafamilia.org 

 
Los Ojos de la Familia is registered with  

United Way Northern New Mexico, 
  and we encourage you to consider asking that your donations go toward our charity.  

United Way Contribution Form 
Ask your benefits administrator how you can designate LODLF as your charity of choice. 

  
 For more information on our charity, visit our website: 
 www.losojosdelafamilia.org  or find us on Facebook. 

 

Upcoming Events, Mark Your Calendars!!!              

http://www.facebook.com/IsabellasJourneyToHealth
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001J8nSph2h-qeIihlGugC9yrbJLGy2Icn5mju5aoR2sh2Qufx9DPxZ3yxcpdwe9fJJda1Rw92kH9lhJzcbfM6RG18SyU7Guc3wUXQoEUICddvHHFYBYqXmnEshiCx8G1JF
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001J8nSph2h-qfFHZB1rLn727HCrjQOf6g-nmx1O8-l4c2Y0J5qjFXKyMJ8KCg3sHG6c0a6FmX5gJrSMiPPdOuN9DmaEHKzrUiAUt2wJNXdMD2wyqy0Ar-mifs7OyzmQ36vacd_mkQIBnNQiy1tmq8ytSpF6kVqKvgBxCAmaeOdmiFDAu2PfcumeA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001J8nSph2h-qeIihlGugC9yrbJLGy2Icn5mju5aoR2sh2Qufx9DPxZ3yxcpdwe9fJJda1Rw92kH9lhJzcbfM6RG18SyU7Guc3wUXQoEUICddvHHFYBYqXmnEshiCx8G1JF


 
  

 


